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 MERRY CHRISTMAS TO EVERYONE 

From The Staff of KTBO 

  

 



PUBLIC AFFAIRS:   “Joy in Our Town” 

 
Public Affairs guests during the month of December, 2015, at KTBO-TV in 
Oklahoma City are shown below:  
 

 

 
 
Mark Woodward, with the Oklahoma Bureau of   
Narcotics, talked about use of heroin and a 
segment of teens who use the internet to access 
drugs. 

 

 
Linda Parker and Bob Steined, with Oklahoma City        
SCORE Chapter, talked about the program and how 
they help people with the steps they need to take 
to get started in business for themselves. 

, 

 
        Pam Slater, with the Oklahoma State Election board, 

talked about the 2016 Presidential Primary coming 
soon for Oklahoma. She also offered some very good 
information on Oklahoma’s electoral system.  

 

 
 

 Mark Woodward also talked about drug drivers 
compared with drunk drivers.  The comparison is very 
interesting. 

 
 



  
COMMUNITY OUTREACH FOR THIS DECEMBER 

KTBO – TRINITY BROADCASTING provided City Rescue Mission with $5.00 WalMart 

gift cards to be placed in their Christmas Wish Store.  Parents living at the mission 

had an opportunity to choose three gifts per child, of which one could be a gift card, 

to give to their children at Christmas.  City Rescue has many different programs for 

those staying at the mission and trying to better themselves and eventually leave 

the mission.   

 

 

 

“Those who give to the poor will lack nothing, 

    but those who close their eyes to them receive many curses.” 

Proverbs 28:27 

 

“Give, and it shall be given unto you; good measure, pressed down, and shaken 

together, and running over, shall men give into your bosom. For with the same 

measure that ye mete withal it shall be measured to you again.” 

Luke 6:38 

 

 



 “PRAISE THE LORD” PROGRAMS 

 
Pastor Charles Martin with Integrity 
Church hosted our “Praise the Lord.”  
Here he is visiting with Joy Morgan and 
listening to her testimony. 

 
Tiffany Hartfield and Band provided 
praise and worship for our “Praise the 
Lord” program.  

 

 
Pastor Lamesa Phea talked with host 
Pastor Charles Martin, Integrity Church.  
She talked about her life and how she 
finally had to completely turn it all over 
to the Lord with praise and thanksgiving.    

 

 
Pastor Ted Miller, with Crossroads 
Church, visited with the new children’s 
pastor.  She is quite excited to be 
working with the children at Crossroads 

 

 
Paul Abner with Worth The Wait Ministry 
visits with Pastor Ted Miller from 
Crossroads Church. 

 

 


